
 All deposits are 100% guaranteed 

through  Credit Union Deposit     

Guarantee Corporation 

 Landis Credit Union Limited was    

established in 1942 

 

 Hours 
(closed from 12:00-1:00 for lunch) 

Sunday Closed 

Monday 9:00-4:30 

Tuesday 9:00-4:30 

Wednesday 9:00-4:30 

Thursday 9:00-4:30 

Friday 9:00-4:30 

Saturday Closed 

Newsletter 

December 2017 Landis  
Credit Union Limited 

www.facebook.com/
landiscreditunion 

 
twitter.com/landiscu 
 Holiday Hours 

 

December 22 
Closed at Noon 

 

December 23-26 
Closed for Christmas 

and Boxing Day 
 

December 30-January 1 
Closed for New Years 

 

Changes Coming for Savings Accounts 
On January 1, 2018 all special savings accounts will be changed to Plan 24  
accounts.  
Your account number will stay the same.  
You will still get 2 free withdrawals each month. After that, each withdrawal 
will be charged between $0.50 and $1.00 depending on the transaction type. 
You can still make unlimited deposits. 
 Your interest rate will still be 0.25%. However the interest will be calculated 
daily and paid monthly instead of calculated monthly on the minimum bal-
ance and paid semi-annually. This change will result in more interest paid to 
you. 
If you have any questions or concerns stop by the branch or give us a call at 
(306) 658-2152. 

Stay Connected with Us 

If you would like to receive this newsletter by email, please email                         

general.inquiries@landis.cu.sk.ca to be added to the list. 

Fee Increases 
Effective January 1, 2018 the following fees are increasing: CAFT Return—
$40.00, Returned/Rejected Item—$25.00, and Bill Trace—$20.00. 

Wishing everyone a 
very Happy Holiday 

Season! 



 

L a n d i s   
Credit Union Limited 
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PO Box 220 

Landis, SK  S0K 2K0 
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Website: landiscu.ca 

      Serving the Community for 75 Years 

 

Planning on Travelling in the Near Future? 
Don’t forget to notify Landis Credit Union of your travel 
plans to ensure you have access to funds while out of     
Canada. If you would like to order foreign currency please 
call two weeks early to ensure that you we receive your   
order before you leave. 

Landis Credit Union Day 
October 19th was Credit Union Day.  We had a great turn out for our BBQ lunch 
and cake. It was great to see everyone here! 

Time to pause and be thankful for what we have, a great community surrounded by  
family friends and good neighbors.  

Season’s Greetings from the Landis Credit Union Staff and Board! 
Your local Credit Union serving our members since 1942 and looking forward to serving 

you in the years to come. We provide Financial Services to our members, but our        
business is people! 

Staying Safe on the Internet 
To protect yourself online here are a couple tricks to remember: 
 look for the lock in the top corner before entering any personal information. 
 never follow a link to our website or any other link from an unexpected email. 
 clear your cache (browser history) often. 
 log out after you have finished banking. 
 regularly check your banking accounts for unusual activity. 
 only save your PAN (Personal Access Number) on trusted computers. 
 avoid using public computers to do online banking when possible. 
 ensure your anti-virus and anti-spyware are up to date. 

Lock 


